Bussard Office Building

Neighborhood Information Meeting

2655 Southwest Wanamaker Road

October 3, 2017

Attendance: Owner David Bussard

- 1 Neighbors, two representatives for Wanamaker Baptist Church
- 1 Representative from Architect One
- 2 Representative from the City of Topeka Planning Department

Meeting started at 5:30 pm.

Mr. Mike Hall, representative of the City of Topeka Planning Department, started with the purpose of the Neighborhood Information Meeting. And stated that this project will be discussed October 16th at the Planning meeting.

Mr. David Bussard, Commission representative of Bussard Office Building, made the introductions to the audience of the representatives in attendance. He then explains the reason why this project needed a meeting and why the plan was changing. Changes to be made are an addition to the north side of the building and an extension of sign on the southeast corner of the property.

All had their questions answered and were supportive of the project changes.

Respectfully,

David Bussard Bussard Office Building Building Owner

Neighborhood Informatian Meeting

Sign in Sheet

Proposed Zone Change for Property Located at Northwest Corner of SW Wanamaker Rd and SW 27th St

Date: September 21, 2017 at 5:30 PM

Meeting Location: Subject Property at 2655 Wanamaker Road

Name	Address	Email (preferred)/Phone
Scorn GALES	906 S. Kensas Aut #205	seg@ ao.design
KARL Kvicala	2700 SW wanamaleur ad	KARL. KVICA/A + WRBC TOPERA . COP Kdbeckner@gmeil.com
KEN BECKNER	2700 SW VANAKER BD	Kobeckner@gmeil.com
John Nembel	COT PLANNING	
MIKE HALL	COT PLANNING	
David Bussard	Owner 2655 Sw wanowok	erns. Davidbreatty &
		yohoo.com.